
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
January 18 - Michelle Zubillaga

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Arlin Billington - The Rotary Foundation

Upcoming Programs
January 30 - Bob Burns

Upcoming Events
April 4 - Paul Harris Society Dinner  at The Atlantis, Reno
April 5 - District Training Assembly at The Atlantis, Reno

May 16-18 - District Conference at The Nugget, Sparks

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: sunrise@susanvillerotary.org
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Last Week

Susanville Sunrise Rotary 
program presenter Bob Owens 
gave a moving description of 
his experiences in Vietnam 
and the memoir/novel he 
wrote capturing that time in 
his life. The club raffled cop-
ies of his novel, Pointman: A 
Novel of Love, War, and Drugs, 
by Robert L. Owens.

Susanville Sunrise Rotary 
member Karen Grosz de-
livered 40 picture books 
for Patty Gunderson’s kin-
dergarten students. With 
a Wild Thing in her lap, 
she also read Where the 
Wild Things Are to small 
groups of students.

January is Rotary Awareness Month

January is Rotary Awareness Month – a time to learn more about our 
organization. The more we’re known for our good work, the more good 
work we’ll be able to do.

Because of The Rotary Foundation, people around the world know that 
they can depend on Rotary in their time of need. And as Rotarians, it is 
our responsibility to understand and promote our Foundation and help 
keep it strong.

The most important responsibility we have is also the simplest: It is 
leading by example. We cannot ask Rotarians to make our Foundation 
a priority if we have not made it a priority ourselves, by making our 
own donation.

This was the thinking behind President Ron’s idea of the “First Class”: 
In this Rotary year, every district governor has made a contribution, 
in his or her own name, to The Rotary Foundation. I believe that every 
Rotary leader should do the same. We cannot ask others to do what we 
are not willing to do ourselves.

Our goal in The Rotary Foundation has always been Doing Good in the 
World, and we have an organization of people with the right skills and 
connections to get the job done. We have earned the confidence of our 
communities and the world. We take our responsibilities very seriously.

We work hard to make sure that every dollar that is given to our Foun-
dation is making a difference. How much good we can do is limited 
only by our imagination, our ambition, and our own willingness to 
keep our Foundation strong.

I know that you have the ambition and the imagination. So I ask you 
all to act on them: to support our Foundation yourselves, and to en-
courage others to do the same – so that all of us can do more good in a 
world that needs our help so much.

				    D. K. Lee, Foundation Trustee


